
 

 

The Grove City community needs more 
volunteer firefighters today. If more 
information is desired, please contact us 
today. 

You can contact the department via the 
non-emergency phone number, Facebook, 
or a current member today for more 
information on joining us. 
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Grove City 
Volunteer Fire 
Department 
 

Recruiting 2022 

  

 

Use your smart phone camera to scan         
QR Code below and apply today 

 



r     

Volunteer firefighters are 
on the decline 

• The Decline of the volunteer firefighter 
is estimated to be from around 300,000 
volunteers in Pennsylvania in 1970 to 
around 38,000 in 2018. 

• Volunteers are needed to maintain 
safe and consistent operation of your 
local volunteer fire department. 

• Communities are at risk. Nationwide 
delays in response times are 
increasing as the number of volunteer 
firefighter’s decline. 

 
 
 

 

 

No Prior Experience? 

Prior experience is not required. We offer 
all training and education to build you into 
a new volunteer firefighter.  

Training in rescue, all levels of firefighting 
and fireground support. 

Firefighters with all types of skills and 
abilities are needed. Contact us today. 

A place for everyone 

• Entry Firefighter 

• Exterior Firefighter 

• Driver/Operator 

• Accountability/Safety Officer 

• Administrative support 

• Junior Firefighters 

 

History of GCFD 

      Grove City Volunteer Fire Department 
was founded on September 21, 1904. It 
was then the borough supplied funding for 
the first equipment. A hose cart was one of 
the first pieces of equipment in the 
department. (One can still be seen on 
display in the department display room at 
395 E. Pine St.)  

     The first piece of motorized equipment 
operated by GCFD was in 1916. (Our 1925 
REO Speed wagon, one of the early pieces 
of apparatus can still be seen on display 
with the hose cart.) 

 

      The department currently operates at 
395 E. Pine St. with Two Engines, a Tower 
Ladder, and a Utility pickup truck.  

 

 

 


